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BEL Deploys Third Team of Linemen to British Virgin Islands 
to Assist with Hurricane Restoration 

 
 

Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) continues to support the British Virgin Islands (BVI) Electricity 
Corporation with completing hurricane restoration efforts, and deployed a third team of five linemen 
to BVI on Monday, February 12, 2018.   
 
Electricity has been restored to 90% of the territory 
since Hurricanes Irma and Maria devastated the 
group of islands in August and September 2017.  
 
The team, comprised of Leroy Matura, Arnold Tillett, 
Tyrone Reynolds, Ronald Young and James Teul is 
stationed in Tortola for four weeks. They join other 
linemen from member utilities of the Caribbean 
Electric Utility Services Corporation (CARILEC). 
 
“It makes me feel really good about going back to 
the Virgin Islands to assist.” says Arnold Tillett, BEL 
Lineman Leadhand who was first deployed to BVI in 
September 2017. “I will continue to do my best as 
we work alongside other linemen under the 
CARILEC umbrella.” 
 
The second team returned in December 2017 after 
serving six weeks in Virgin Gorda. 
 
BEL thanks our three teams of linemen for their 

reliable service in support of our commitment to 

CARILEC's Disaster Response and Restoration Plan 

for Member Utilities. 

CARILEC is an association of electric services, dealers, manufacturers and other stakeholders operating in the electricity industry in the Caribbean 
region, Central and South Americas and globally. 

 
 
 
 

BEL’s third team of linemen deployed to British Virgin Islands: 
Leroy Matura, Arnold Tillett, James Teul, Tyrone Reynolds 

and Ronald Young.   


